
Monday 23rd March, 2020

COVID - 19 Update
During the current Covid -19 emergency, each
day just after midday, UCB will send you the
latest updated information as we have it in an
electronic message. If there is no updated
information we will not send any
communication.

The information will be based on links from
government websites or from our Industry
Body ACAPMA. We will endeavour to steer
clear of opinions and to avoid repeating
anything from previous days, unless a specific
document has been updated.

It is important to understand that there may be state specific regulations, or rules
introduced in your local area, which we will leave for you to research.

One piece of advice we feel is vital – “Only get your information from official sources” Face
Book, Twitter, messenger groups & local discussion forums can be helpful in their own
way, but sometimes the info isn’t as factual as it should be.
 
AHPPC makes the recommendation to Government - Please click the link below for the
updated Statement for Monday 23rd March 2020.

Link to the AHPPC Statement

The National Cabinet Statement -  Please click the link below for the updated Statement
for Monday 23rd March 2020.

Link to National Cabinet Statement

Yours sincerely,
Darren Park
CEO, United Convenience Buyers Pty Ltd.
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https://www.health.gov.au/news/latest-statement-from-the-australian-health-protection-principal-committee-ahppc-on-coronavirus-covid-19-0
https://www.pm.gov.au/media/update-coronavirus-measures-220320



